
CAROLINA PBGV CLUB GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

March 23, 2019 
 

 

This meeting was held at Microtel Inn and Suites in Anderson SC. 

 

In attendance: 

 

Members:   Mary Fluke    Vickie and Tim Willmann 

Roger Mayer     Coady Egan 

Paul and Carole Urban                        Jim and Julia Pesavento 

Susan Egan                                          Ruth Hoffman 

Bob and Ginny Morris  Michael Edwards 

  Robert Sweeney                                  Bobbe Jackson 

     

Guests:           Olga Kornienko                                   David Eisenbacher 

 

The meeting was called to order by Club President Dr. Mary Fluke at 7:30 pm. 

 

Comments and Announcements from the President:  
 

 Mary thanked everyone for a good hunt.  

 Mary announced that Susan Egan, club Vice-President is in charge of the Annual Awards 

and Memorials and would appreciate any help that is offered. Gary Wood said that he 

learned a lot from doing the awards last year and would be happy to help. 

 Mary said that she will be taking trophies to the Mid-Atlantic Hound Association show in 

Raleigh in May. 

 Coady Egan is working on the trophies for the supported entry at the Greenville cluster in 

July. 

 

Finance Committee 

 

 Ginny Morris, chairperson of the recently formed Finance Committee gave a brief outline 

of the function and goals of the committee. 

 

 

With no new business to discuss, Paul made the motion that the meeting be adjourned.  

Roger seconded the motion and the meeting was adjourned. 

 

The next general meeting will be held on Saturday, July 27, 2019 at the Carolina Foothills 

Dog Show Cluster at the Greenville Convention Center, One Exposition Drive, Greenville, 

SC 29607. The time of the meeting will be announced at a later date. 

 

 

 

 


